ROCHESTER

HILLS FIRE DEPARTMENT

MICHIGAN Todd Gary
Chief of Fire Emergency

Services

From:Vince Foisy
To:  Planning Dept.
Date:  November 25, 2024
Re:  Cambridge Knoll Condos. - Section #14 — Review #3

NOT APPROVED

This review based on drawings received by Planning on 11/15/2024, the below updates are required to
be made on the prints for approval.

The following name(s) is/are Approved:

Prefi | Street Suffi
X Name X
Cardiff Ct

NOTE: with the stub streets not long enough to require “T” turn around I'm told, and with
minimal chance of them ever being extended, then at this design point Cardiff will be
considered a court, and the two lots on each stub will be off Cardiff Ct.

HOWEVER, If either east/west stub is extended, then the affected lots shall be renamed as
necessary for the new design at that time. The owner(s) and homeowners shall be responsible
for all costs and necessary changes to readdress the required lots to the new street name.

The following name(s) is/are Not Approved:

Prefi | Street Suffi
X Name X
Arsenal Ct

Brighton Ct

Please remove these streets from plan and resubmit for Approval

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 248.841.2709

VINCENT B. FOISY
Communication Systems Administrator

cc: File
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